
Conservation Lands Review Committee 
MINUTES 

June 24, 2009 
 

The meeting opened at 10:00am 
 
Present: John Mersfelder, David Little, Nelson O’Bryan, Chele Miller  
Not present: Ned Beecher 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to review two draft documents: 
  

1.) the Tamworth Conservation Committee And Compliance with Land Trust 
Standards and Practices prepared by David Little based upon the content and 
format and in compliance with the Standards and Practices set forth by the Land 
Trust Alliance; and  

2.) Considerations and Procedures for Land Protection by the Tamworth 
Conservation Commission in accordance with Land Trust Standards and 
Practices drafted by John Mersfelder as proposed section C3 of the Commission 
Handbook. 

 
Review of Item #1 above was completed.  The CLRC members present voted 
unanimously to recommend the document to the Tamworth Conservation Committee for 
adoption. 
 
Review of Item #2 was not completed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:15pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chele Miller 
 
 


